
November 21, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Families and Staff, 
 
On Thursday, we will once again gather with family and friends to celebrate Thanksgiving.  It is a 
time to share a meal, pray, relax, watch football and enjoy the people that we love.  Each of us 
has important foods and traditions that make this holiday special.  But most importantly, it is a 
time to reflect on our blessings and focus on all that we have personally, in our family, in our 
community, and in our country.  We have so much for which to be thankful!  Our connection to 
Dunwoody Village means that we that we are joined together as “One Dunwoody” and we 
value and acknowledge each person’s contribution.  Dunwoody Village is a community of 
warmth, kindness, and beauty.  Our campus is beautiful, our buildings are beautiful and the 
people who make up our community are beautiful both inwardly and outwardly.  How 
fortunate we are to share in such beauty! We are surrounded by gifts. I personally am so very 
grateful for each of you and the gifts you share with me and others at Dunwoody.  I am thankful 
for your partnership, your willingness to share your talents and the care you exhibit every day. I 
am thankful for your positive energy and encouragement.  I am thankful for your open nature, 
for your generosity and for your support. I am thankful for our meaningful relationships. I am 
grateful to be a part of Dunwoody Village and to share in this community with each of you.  I 
wish each of you, and your families, a very Happy Thanksgiving. 
 
Town Meeting Questions/Comments 
Our next Town Meeting is Thursday, December 7, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. in the auditorium.  Wine 
and cheese will be offered after the meeting.  Please remember to return your questions to 
either our Marketing Office in the HUB or Administration Office (G-205) no later than Friday, 
November 30th by 12:00 p.m.  This will ensure that we can research your questions and be 
prepared to answer at the meeting. 
 
Dining 
The Thanksgiving Day Holiday Meal will be the only dining option for IL residents. Reservations 
are required.  Hearthside will reopen on Nov 24th for lunch and dinner during normal dining 
hours.  
 
Dining Services will open reservations for Christmas Brunch on December 25th starting on 
November 24th.  Seating times will be 11:30am & 12:30pm. More information will be in next 
week’s memo.   
 
Holiday Party for Care Center Residents 
We invite our Care Center Residents to a Holiday Party in Fox Den on Dec 1st from 2pm to 4pm.  We are 
looking forward to kicking off the holiday season together! 
 
COVID-19 
No Care Center residents are positive at this time.  One Residential resident tested positive and 
is on quarantine.  Two staff members tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen 
 
 


